
Summer Sunday School 

Kingdom of the Son ~ A Prayer Safari 

Cultured Purls is taking a break for summer but don’t forget everyone, continue to work on projects at home for the    

Holiday Extravaganza.  People love to purchase homemade items as gifts.   Do you knit?  Crochet?  Come join us help us 

grow our little group ~ we will begin meeting again in September!!! Questions?  Speak with Karen Stewart. 

Following Our One Teacher To Study, Teach , Experience, Pray, Salvation 

SCRIP NEWS ~  Nancy Case will be taking your orders today.  If you have any questions regarding the scrip program 

or would like to place an   order, please contact Nancy Case (201-317-4437 or nbcase48@yahoo.com) and she will be 

happy to help you. 

The Parish Life sponsored book club  chose The Other Woman  by Sandie Jones as their next book to read.   The book 

club will meet on July 18 at 6:30 for a discussion of the book.  Come join us! More participants and book suggestions 

are always welcome.  If you have any questions, please contact Joan Stephens  (201)  874-1477.  

Church Announcements - Week of July 14, 2024 

Participants for July 21,  10am Worship Service ~  
 

Lay Assistant:    Stephanie Hontz 

Ushers:    Robin Chu, Elder Al Kopacka   

Coffee Hour Servers for Next Week:  Krystin Conlan and Kristen Rolfe 

Scripture Readings for Next Sunday, July 21: Semicontinuous: 2 Samuel 7:1-14a and 

Psalm 89:20-37;  Complementary: Jeremiah 23:1-6  and Psalm 23; Ephesians 2:11-22; 

Mark 6:30-34. 53-56 

Just a reminder, there will be no Sunday School today and next  Sunday, July 21st.   Coloring and Activity Sheets 
are available on the usher’s table in the back of the sanctuary.  Summer Sunday School will  meet  again on      
July 28th and August 11th downstairs during Worship.  Hope to see all of the children then!!   

STATEMENTS:  The mid-year pledge and giving statements are  available, If you have a mailbox in the Church 
office, please check there for yours.  The rest are available at the back of the Church on Sundays and will also be in 
the Church office during the week. We would greatly appreciate if you would pick them up so we do not have to 
spend  postage to mail them out.  As always, if you have any questions or issues, please contact me at                         
financialsecretary@cpcchester.org or leave a message with Ann Marie. 

Thank you one and all for your cooperation and support.  Jacki Spinelli, Financial Secretary 
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Holiday Extravaganza may seem a long way off but Presbyterian Women are already making plans.  We need a       

co-chair for Gourmet on the Run.   Nancy Pappas is planning a move west and that probably leaves Barbara Misar 

alone to manage Gourmet on the Run.  It’s a big job and it’s too big a job for one person!   We may try to just make 

soups for this Extravaganza but even so, Barbara needs help.  If you like to cook and would like to step up and be-

come more involved, please either let Barbara know (barbaramisar@gmail.com) or contact Ann Marie in the church 

office.   

  PW will take jewelry donations throughout the year--even broken pieces are good; we use them in crafts.  Are you , 

relatives, or friends cleaning out or downsizing Christmas ornaments?  Please drop off any unwanted ornaments in 

the office--the older the better.  We can get several dollars for each vintage ball we sell.   Any questions, please see 

Beth Pfaff.   Thank you. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
 

Sun., July 14 10:00 a.m.  Worship 
       11:00 a.m. Fellowship & Refreshments 
 6:00 p.m. IPSA 
Mon., July 15th  9-Noon sorting & pricing continues  
 10:00 a.m. Al-Anon-Sanctuary 
Tues,  July 16th  9-Noon sorting & pricing continues 
 2:00 p.m. Make Peach Jam in CPC Kitchen 
 7:00 p.m. Overeaters Anonymous - Sanctuary 
Wed., July 17th    9-noon sorting & pricing continues 
 9:30 a.m. Healthy Bones at Library 
Thurs., July 18th                     9-Noon     sorting & pricing continues 
Fri., July 19th  9-noon sorting & pricing continues 
 10:00 a.m. Al-Anon - Sanctuary 
Sat., July 20th   BYG departs for Shady Valley, Tenn.
    Work Camp trip  
 7:30 p.m. AA Meeting - Sanctuary 
Sunday, July 21st   10:00 a.m. Worship   
 11:00 a.m. Fellowship & Refreshments  
                           6:00 p.m. IPSA 
 

The 2024 Flower Calendar is posted in the office, if anyone is interested in having flowers in the Sanctuary on a 
Sunday.   Some available dates are:  July 21; August 4, 11, 18, 25; September 1, 15, 22; October 6, 27; November 3; 
December 8.  Call the office and we will put your name down.  Flowers are from Stony Hill  Gardens (The Davis 
Family) and are $42 for a Sunday or you may bring your own.   Checks can be made out to CPC and marked flowers 
in the memo line. 

Join us for our next Women’s Breakfast on the Saturday following the Peach Festival, August 10th at 8am at the 
Chester Diner.  Invite a friend, the more the merrier.   

Hunger doesn’t take a summer vacation, there are always needs.  Please  keep the Chester Mendham Food Pantry in 
mind when you grocery shop.   Some of the items they can use are  toilet paper, paper towels, peanut butter, snacks, 
drinks, mayonnaise, sides, shampoo, deodorant coffee. 
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Judy 
Hope Hollenbeck 
The Ash Family 
Andrew Cleffi 
Janet 
Annette 
Pete 
Christy 
Ben 
Valerie 
Stephanie  
Bill Hellriegel 
Paula B. 
Phyllis McCrea 
Bruce Campbell 
Karen 
Christy Shepard 

Jack Bonacci 
Gloria 
Jillian McDaniel 
Joe and Ann 
Matt Menagh 
Helen & Bob Jones 
Sarah 
Tina 
Kim 
Mary Lou Wynja 
Bill L. 
Tracy 
RH 
Jorge 
Cindy 
Janine 

Declan 
Jerry 
Ethan 
Tom 
Joanne 
Bonnie 
Jan 
Matthew 
Barbara 
LC 
Suzanne Pfaff 
Ukrainian People 
Liz and Bill G. 
Anna 
Andrea & Jay J. 
 

 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS and CONSIDERATION 
 

If you have any names you would like to have put on prayer list, please call the 
Church office and we will be happy to put the person(s) on the list, we would also 
appreciate a call or email to remove names from our list.                                                         
Thank you for your consideration.    


